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ST. EDMUND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

115 Beaconsfield Blvd., Beaconsfield, Quebec HOW 378
Tel.: (514) 697-7621 Fax: (514) 697-7961
www.lbpsb.qgc.ca

September 6, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Congrats on a great first week! This one promises to be a busy week as well. Let’s work together
to keep the positive vibes going strong.

Events this Week:

Date Event Details
Sept 6 School Assemblies To be held in the gym.
Sept 7 Corn Rast 2:30-4:30pm. Outside in the Kindergarten area. All

parents and students are welcome! There is no cost to
parents or students. Please see the attached flier for all
the details.

Sept 9 Picture Day To be held in the gym. The students are expected to
wear the school colors.

Additional Info:

PPO/Home and School:
Make sure to check your child’s backpack this Friday! There you will find information about

PPO/H&S membership, upcoming pizza lunches and St. Edmund spirit wear. Please see the
forms for more details. If you have any questions, please email: stedmundppohs@gmail.com

Fee Statements:
We are working hard to make the fee statements available to parents as soon as possible. Thank

you for your patience as we switch to online payments this year. More information will be sent
to parents by the end of this week.


http://www.lbpsb.qc.ca/
mailto:stedmundppohs@gmail.com

Attendance and Lates:

It is very important to a positive school routine that students attend school and arrive on time.
The entry time for students is 7:50am-8:00. Parents are asked to have their children at school
before 8:00am.

School Routine:
This is a friendly reminder that students should be following their regular school routine. We are
unable to accept last minute changes.

Fire Drills and Lockdown:

It is that time of year where we prepare students for fire drills and a simulated lockdown. This is
an essential part of our Emergency Preparedness Plan and is required by law. We will be doing
several of these drills in September. Rest assured that when we do drills, it is done in a positive,
age appropriate fashion. The students are prepared ahead of time and are made to feel
comfortable about the drills. Parents are encouraged to talk to their children about the
importance of emergency preparedness.

Upcoming Events:

Date: Event Details

Sept. 20 | Home and School/PPO Meeting | 7:00pm. To be held in person in the St. Edmund Library.
All Parents are welcome.

Sept 23 LBPSB PED Day School is closed. Daycare is open.

Sept. 29 | Terry Fox Run More details to follow shortly.

Setp. 29 | Governing Board Meeting 7:00pm. To be held in the St. Edmund Library.
Sept. 30 | Orange Shirt Day More details to follow shortly.

Sept. 30 | Attestation Day More details to follow shortly.

Have an amazing week!
Melissa





